
From: Daren Zuk 

Sent: 10 August 2023 15:22 

To: Planning Planning 

Subject: FW: Consultee letter for PlanningApplication Application: 2023/3089/L 

 

Hello, 

 

Consultation response for 2023/3089/L. 

 

Thanks, 

Daren 

Daren Zuk   
Senior Planner 
Regeneration and Planning 
London Borough of Camden 

 

From: Redington Frognal 

Sent: 10 August 2023 15:06 

To: Daren Zuk

Subject: Re: Consultee letter for PlanningApplication Application: 2023/3089/L 

 

Dear Darren, 

 

Thank you very much for the notification of planned works to 25 Oakhill Avenue. 

 

The Forum does not wish to make a representation in this instance. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Nancy 

 

Nancy Mayo 

Secretary 

 
Redington Frognal Neighbourhood Forum 

https://www.redfrogforum.org 

https://twitter.com/RedfrogNF 

  

REDINGTON FROGNAL 
N E I G H B O U R H O O D  F O R U M  

 

 



Please find attached Consultee letter for PlanningApplication application 2023/3089/L 

 

Y619660 
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